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Kent County Water Authority

September 2, 2025

Mr. Mike Zavalia, P.E.

Commonwealth Engineers & Consultants, Inc.
400 Smith Street

Providence, RI 02908

Re: Water Availability - Westwood Estates Park, Coventry, RI
Dear Mr. Zavalia:

In response to your request dated August 21, 2025, regarding water availability for the Westwood
Estates Park development, Kent County Water Authority (KCWA) currently services this
development with an 8-inch water main.

Water service is and will continue to be made available, contingent upon the system’s ability to
meet the project’s demands and full compliance with all applicable regulations of the Kent County
Water Authority.

Per the Kent County Water Authority (KCWA) rules and regulations (section 3.8), the proposed
future development of 46 additional residential units will require verification that the existing
infrastructure can support the increased water demand.

A computerized hydraulic model must be submitted to KCWA for review. This model must
demonstrate that the existing 8-inch service line can supply adequate flow and pressure to meet
the peak and fire flow demands at full buildout of the proposed 46 units.

A complete design application, as outlined in Part III of the KCWA Rules and Regulations, is
required. This application must include detailed water demand calculations and site plans for the
proposed development,

A copy of the KCWA Rules and Regulations is available online at www.kentcountywater.org.
Should you have any questions or require further clarification, please do not hesitate to contact our
office.

Very truly yours,

Kent Chufity V\:Zr' hprity

Gary Glenn
Senior Manager, Construction
gglenn@kentcountywater.org

35 Technology Way
West Greenwich, RI 02817
401-821-9300
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